From: Raed Mansour 
Sent: Thursday, September 13, 2018 11:02 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Request for Review of Invitation for Attending Meeting

Dear Mr. Berlin,

As per required after travel, I am submitting this summary:

I attended the 2018 All In Data for Community Health National Meeting hosted by the All In Learning Collaborative from 9/11/2018 to 9/12/2018 in Denver, CO where all expenses were covered directly by the host.  Attending the meeting allowed me to engage, learn, and network across other health departments, organizations, and foundations to help learn innovative practices for ongoing public health issues in our communities, integrate equity, community health and prevention strategies to further our mission of preventing illness and promoting health for the residents of the City of Chicago.

Thank you,

Raed

Raed Mansour

Director, Office of Innovation

Chicago Department of Public Health

